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ORGANIC PREPARATIONS AND PROCEDURES INTERNATIONAL 

PREFACE 

There has long been a need for a Journal directed to the 
organic chemist engaged in synthesis. Too often the publi- 
cation of the syntheses of new compounds of importance or of 
novel techniques is either delayed by thesis writing, final 
reports, etc., or even more distressingly, buried, sometimes 
forever, in theses, research notebooks, internal reports, etc. 
There is no medium available which permits the current publi- 
cation of certain types of high quality work which may lack 
pertinence to a main theme but which otherwise exemplify the 
standards necessary for publication, It is our contention 
that these contributions have a real and valuable function in 
the literature of organic chemistry. 

Itorganic Preparations and Procedures InternationalI1 
provides a means of publication of research which otherwise 
would not be accessible to organic chemists. llOPPI1l does not 
claim to be a form for theoretical, mechanistic or conceptu- 
ally original organic chemistry; existing journals more than 
adequately fulfill this need. It is devoted to the publi- 
cation of papers and brief reviews dealing with various exper- 
imental aspects of organic synthesis. 

Contributions suitable for publication in tlOrmnic 
Preparations and Procedures International1t are solicited for 
consideration, 

J.-P. Anselme 
Editor 

(Reprinted from Volume 3,  Number 2 (1971) of OPPI) 
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